
November 9, 2021 

 

Dear Chairman and members of the Joint Technical Corrections Committee: 

 

I urge you to vote YES on HB1510. 

My husband is being threatened with the loss of his career of over 25 years in the telecom industry by a 

very large company that does not even have a home office in North Dakota.  I have spoken to the 

Governor’s office and was told “if you choose not to get the vaccine you will probably lose your job”  

Wow! The last time I heard words like that were from the bully on the playground – “if you choose not 

to give me what I want, I will hurt you!”  When I asked if North Dakota unemployment benefits will be 

paid out to those who are fired for such a reason as refusing to be part of an experimental drug trial, she 

told me “no.”  Hmmm…who is protecting the rights and economic stability of North Dakotans these 

days? 

It is unbelievable and unconscionable that it has come to the point in our society, especially in North 

Dakota, where so many good people are deceived into believing that a disease with an extremely low 

mortality rate for the general population is being used as a tool to destroy our economy.  Our society at 

large is not in danger from this disease nor most diseases. 

Please protect the rights of all North Dakotans to live and work and obtain healthcare according to our 

own needs in peace, without danger of reprisal and codify these protections into law. The threatened 

termination dates are soon upon us so quick action is extremely important.  We’re counting on you! 

 

Thank you 

Robin Johnson 

Hebron ND 


